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*2.03.060SCC - Candidates for appointment to county boards or commission must meet the following requirements:

 
(1)          Possess qualifications for the appointment sought, as shown by the candidate's written documentation and any hearing
testimony;

 (2)        If a reappointment, demonstrate the continuing benefits of retaining the board member as discussed in the executive's
recommendation and a satisfactory attendance record, as determined by adopted criteria of the particular board;
 
(3)          Reside or work in Snohomish County, or show evidence of special interest in Snohomish County, PROVIDED That a
candidate may not be a County employee.
 

**Please be advised, effective January 1, 2022 individuals joining identified boards and commissions will be required to
pass a background check.

By signing this Application Form, Nominee acknowledges that he/she will comply with all county policies,
county code, and state law. Nominee also acknowledges that any record, including personal e-mail, prepared,
owned, used, or retained by Nominee in the conduct of Board/Commission business is a public record, and
Nominee agrees to produce said records to County upon request. Failure to comply with the above provisions
may result in Nominee’s removal from Board/Commission.

Signature

Robert Bodkin

Date

02/25/2023

Please attach resume if available and either submit this form or print it and mail to
Rob Resume 2-22-23.pdf

Dave Somers, County Executive Snohomish County
Executive Office 3000 Rockefeller Ave., MS 407

Everett, WA 98201-4046
(425) 388-3699 phone (425) 388-3434 fax County.Executive@snoco.org

 
 

Pursuant to the Public Records Act, Chapter 42.56 RCW, records submitted to Snohomish County and County Council
are subject to public disclosure. The practice of the council office is to post all meeting and hearing materials to our
website to ensure transparency, as well as to assist in facilitating public records requests.




